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After Graduation Ceremony

The Netherlands 

(Eindhoven Univ.)

The 8th Progress Report Meeting will be held 

January 10th, 2018

Internship Abroad, August - October 2017

Report Session of the Laboratory Rotation will be held December 20th, 2017

Three international students graduated September 25th, 2017 

U.S.A

The Netherlands (Groningen Univ.)

England

Finland

Sweden

The second-year students completed their internship at overseas.

★Fumika Mori and Takuya Oshima: Research Institute BCN-BRAIN,

University of Groningen, The Netherlands: 08/06-10/01/2017

★Sweksha Lohani: MediCity Research Laboratory, University of Turku, 

Finland: 08/13-10/01/2017

★Namheon Kim: Department of Microbiology, Tumor and Cell Biology, 

Karolinska Institutet, Sweden: 08/13-10/01/2017

★Nao Hamakawa: Centre of Health, Law and Emerging Technologies,

University of Oxford.& Open research, Wellcome Trust, England: 

08/28-10/05/2017

★Takuya Miura, Chunming Zhang, Satoshi Arizono, Taichi Kimura, 

Ru Su: Monterey Institute of International Studies - A Graduate School 

of Middlebury College, USA: 09/03-10/01/2017

Internship presentation conference was held on 

25 Octoberin Multimedia Hall, 1st Floor, CoMIT . 

The second-year students started the lab rotation for 4weeks between October to 

November. The report session will be held on 20 December 13:00 in Room1, 3rd 

Floor, Center of Medical Innovation and Translational Research (CoMIT). They will 

present what they learned in each lab rotation. On the same day, the third-year 

student, Shota Hirayama will present about Internship Abroad (optional) :

Eindhoven University of Technology, the Netherlands: 07/17-10/13/2017

Third-year students organize this event.

AM: DC1 student Presentation

(Multimedia Hall, 1st Floor, CoMIT)

PM: Poster Session and Workshop

(Media Lounge, 1st Floor & Room 1~4, 3rd Floor, CoMIT)

Three international students who enrolled IPBS in 2013 have finished

coursework in September. IPBS Graduation Ceremony was held on 25 September

in Room 1, 3rd Floor, CoMIT. All IPBS students and faculties attended to celebrate. 

Congratulations! Siddhika Pareek, Priya Dhole, Adisorn Ratanayotha!


